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designed as a conceptual and practical guide for educators and policy makers at
primary secondary and higher education levels this manual presents ten units on
concepts that are integral to a comprehensive approach to creating a culture of
peace a culture of healing and a culture of excellence in schools education
teaching this fully updated easy to use manual provides practical advice on the
key tasks facing curriculum leaders allowing you to develop refine and improve
the work you do available for purchase through 3 principles ed talks ated talks
com this teacher s manual paperback learner book under separate title paperback
epub available for schools my guide inside r primary curriculum book i is a
series of story based lessons carefully crafted to teach learners about their
natural inner wisdom or their guide inside based on three principles that are
foundational to all human experience mind consciousness and thought this
remarkable resource offers a hopeful simple way for children youth and adults
to gain new understanding about how they operate from the inside out designed
to maximize personal well being and improve school climate behavior and learner
performance chapters such as discovering my guide inside happiness inside me
and being a okay today provide vocabulary building reflective journaling and a
variety of engaging writing artistic activities and play to help draw out
children s awareness of their own inner wisdom this guide intended for grades k
3 is inclusive of all learners meeting official learning objectives and student
competency standards children naturally experience their wisdom and show
resilience when given a hint about how life works this curriculum promotes that
discovery process and encourages happiness and success in their young lives ed
talks com for more information my guide inside r is a three part comprehensive
pre k 12 story based curriculum covering developmentally appropriate topics in
an ongoing process of learning throughout the entire school career as a teacher
you choose the level of my guide inside that is just right for your students in
your particular school system book i introduction primary book ii continuation
intermediate and book iii advanced secondary with this comprehensive curriculum
school leaders will be able to chart an ongoing instructional plan to share the
principles with students as they move through the grades supplemental picture
book also available whooo has a guide inside by c campsall and j tucker title
temporarily unavailable as we complete updates my guide inside r secondary
curriculum is a series of story based lessons carefully crafted to teach
learners about their natural inner wisdom or their guide inside this remarkable
resource offers a hopeful simple way for us to gain new understanding about how
we operate from the inside out designed to maximize personal well being and
improve school climate behavior and learner performance chapters such as
flawsome and fun understanding the lost thinker making room for happiness and
facing the future in a state of well being provide vocabulary building
reflective journaling and a variety of engaging writing and creative activities
to help draw out teens awareness of their own inner wisdom amazing free digital
media tools are highlighted to enhance each activity in crafting this guide
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intended for teens author christa campsall pulls from her years as an educator
to design a curriculum inclusive of all learners meeting official learning
objectives and student competency standards including english language arts
communication thinking personal social health education personal responsibility
and social responsibility universal principles are introduced making this
curriculum for global use with all learners in addition curriculum guidelines
from canada the united kingdom and the united states are referenced we
naturally experience our wisdom and show resilience when given a hint about how
life works this curriculum promotes that discovery process and encourages
happiness and success as teens mature from childhood into adulthood my guide
inside r is a three part comprehensive pre k 12 story based curriculum covering
developmentally appropriate topics in an ongoing process of learning throughout
the entire school career as a teacher you choose the level of my guide inside
that is just right for your students in your particular school system book i
introduction primary book ii continuation intermediate and book iii advanced
secondary with this comprehensive curriculum school leaders will be able to
chart a continuous instructional plan to share the principles with students as
they move through the grades book i is forthcoming enjoy ed talks com for more
information features of a curriculum design manual for theological education a
learning outcomes focus by leroy ford fifteen complete descriptions for courses
in various disciplines of theological education all descriptions are in the
learning outcomes format a complete set of goals and objectives upon which each
chapter is based these statements when combined with the goals and objectives
for the manual itself constitute a complete description for a course in
curriculum design in theological education Ó guidelines for elaborating the
essential elements of curriculum design institutional purpose program division
and department purposes scope educational goals and objectives for learners
multiple contexts methodology and instructional and administrative models four
hundred learning outcomes at the level of meaningful performance an emphasis on
making spiritual formation part of every course in the curriculum plan three
essentials for the learning outcomes approach a statement of goals and
objectives use of appropriate methods and activities and development and use of
appropriate testing and evaluation procedures an emphasis on the multiple
contexts which constitute an element of curriculum design twenty questions
which designers must confront in considering the role of affective goals and
objectives in curriculum design in theological education appropriate reader
response opportunities the essentials of a core curriculum glossary of terms
used in curriculum design the premiere guide for choosing homeschool curriculum
for beginners or veterans cathy helps you wade through the curriculum jungle to
choose what s right for each of your children reviews of hundreds of books
games videos computer programs parent helps and much much more for all subjects
learning styles cathy helps you determine each child s learning style then
choose methods and resources that fit each child what your child needs to know
what is typically taught at each grade level which resources allow your
children to work independently which work best taught one on one identifying
and dealing with learning disabilities plus a list of consultants for extra
help testing the good and bad of testing different kinds of tests where to get
them testing services addresses phone numbers faxes e mail and web sites for
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all publishers and distributors how to consolidate your shopping and save
shipping costs my guide inside primary curriculum book i is a series of story
based lessons carefully crafted to teach learners about their natural inner
wisdom or their guide inside based on three principles that are foundational to
all human experience mind consciousness and thought this resource offers a
hopeful simple way for children youth and adults to gain new understanding
about how they operate from the inside out designed to maximize personal well
being and improve school climate behavior and learner performance chapters such
as discovering my guide inside happiness inside me and being a okay today
provide vocabulary building reflective journaling and a variety of engaging
writing artistic activities and play to help draw out children s awareness of
their own inner wisdom this guide intended for ages 5 8 is inclusive of all
learners meeting official learning objectives and student competency standards
children naturally experience their wisdom and show resilience when given a
hint about how life works this curriculum promotes that discovery process and
encourages happiness and success in their young lives designed for secondary
school students and based on the teacher oriented education for peace
curriculum manual this text present nine units on concepts that are integral to
creating a culture of peace healing and excellence my guide inside tm
intermediate curriculum is a series of story based lessons carefully crafted to
teach learners about their natural inner wisdom or their guide inside based on
three principles that are foundational to all human experience mind
consciousness and thought as discovered by sydney banks this remarkable
resource offers a hopeful simple way for children youth and adults to gain new
understanding about how they operate from the inside out designed to maximize
personal well being and improve school climate behavior and learner performance
chapters such as discovering my guide inside riding the wave and wheels of
learning keep on turning provide vocabulary building reflective journaling and
a variety of engaging writing and artistic activities to help draw out children
s awareness of their own inner wisdom in crafting this guide intended for
grades 4 7 but adaptable for all ages authors christa campsall and jane tucker
pull from their years as educators to design a curriculum inclusive of all
learners meeting official learning objectives and student competency standards
children naturally experience their wisdom and show resilience when given a
hint about how life works this program promotes that discovery process and
encourages happiness and success in their young lives ed talks com for more
information teen edition and primary edition are forthcoming this volume offers
a compandium of the best ideas analyses and practices relating to the
undergraduate curriculum as described by leading figures in the field it
contains both conceptual and practical information on effective practices
research management and assessment in thirty four original chapters top
practitioners and scholars detail a range of philosophies frameworks program
designs instructional strategies and assessment methods being used to
strengthen and transform the curriculum they examine both the current state of
knowledge and teaching in the disciplines and the forces that will reshape the
curriculum in the coming years the handbook of undergraduate curriculum will
prove valuable both to practitioners as an operating manual or desk reference
and to faculty as a primary text for graduate courses on the curriculum in
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addition the book will be a useful tool for those serving on a general
education curriculum committee or conducting a departmental review of a major
program as well as having numerous other practical applications for anyone with
responsibility for or interest in the curriculum the cv handbook is the
definitive guide to drafting and updating a curriculum vitae as used in the
american academy the cv handbook sets the record straight and offers dozens of
cv samples to help graduate students new faculty and tenured faculty prepare a
more powerful vita the cv samples used throughout the book are from multiple
disciplines from across the academy this manual is designed to equip teachers
with all of the information required to teach track and field events this is
the training manual it should be used together with the demo and training
videos this book is organized into three main sections the first section the cv
owner s guide to quote fräulein maria from the sound of music starts at the
very beginning because it is a very good place to start start here if your are
a true beginner to the art of cv writing the second section the cv style guide
provides folks with all the requisite tools and advice they ll need to start
drafting or redrafting a cv the final section of the book cv samples includes
multiple cvs from just about every discipline imaginable we ve even included
interdisciplinary examples professional résumés dual program cvs as well as
condensed and transformed cvs to meet candidate s special needs not all cvs are
used for job seeking find a cv in your discipline or find one with a look and
feel that appeals to you and make it your own there s no right or wrong way to
use this book so find whatever section is most useful to you and begin the work
of creating or recreating your cv if you already have a job and are using this
book to recreate your cv for tenure of other purposes we say welcome and skip
adead to whatever section you ll need to begin your work the mission of the
manhood project is to maximize the positive qualities of underservedyoung men
while minimizing their temptations to engage in at risk behavior life coach and
youth development expert phil black affectionately known as coach black created
the manhood project as a testimony to the positive role models he personally
encountered throughout his youth motivated by the change that his mentors made
within his own life coach black became motivated to extend that same influence
to young men in communities across the country through the manhood project
coach black continues to inspire and challenge communities to be more proactive
while aiding and improving the lives of those within their community the
purpose of this curriculum is to serve as a guide to educators and community
volunteers alike to implement the core lessons of tmp into afterschool and
extracurricular activities if you ve recognized a need within your community or
would just like to make a change knowing that it will take some structure and
guidance then this curriculum was designed specifically for you this curriculum
provides a shell for you to introduce life changing programming for youth
within your community build and customize your own unique tmp based program
flexibly integrate your own ideas and methods into the weekly lessonsthe only
requirements for you to get started commitment passion patience an open mind
leadership fun and love manhood is about being present not perfect model
programs for adolescent sexual health is a directory of the most promising and
proven effective sexual education and prevention programs in the united states
the programs included in this volume were selected for their demonstrated
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positive impact on sti pregnancy and hiv aids related risk behaviors by a group
of eminent hiv aids expert scientists the programs also show effective
prevention strategies aimed at a variety of ages children adolescents college
students a variety of ethnic and cultural orientations latino african american
glbt and more and for use in a variety of settings schools community settings
medical clinics and more the following information is provided for each program
listed in the directory the program abstract summarizes the program including
its target clientele site approach components length staffing requirements
program materials and implementation costs the program rationale and history
explains how the program was designed and its underlying theoretical framework
and assumptions program schedule explains the goals and activities of each
program session program materials explains the necessary materials needed to
implement the program note that not all materials are included in this
directory however all can be ordered from sociometrics how to implement the
program explains the ground rules and other necessary steps prior to
implementation evaluating the program explains how the program was evaluated
for its effectiveness i explore a science textbook for class 1 comprehensively
provides all the materials required for effective learning of the different
elementary aspects of science i explore a series of science textbooks for
grades 1 to 8 has been prepared in conformity with the latest ncert syllabus
and the national curriculum framework 2005 the concepts explained in the books
introduce learners to the world of science in relation to their immediate
environment i explore teacher s manuals besides providing additional resources
for teachers will serve as a useful guide for teaching science in classrooms
reviews goal setting what to teach learning styles how to teach planning and
record keeping resource addresses cover



Teachers' Guide to Child Development
1930

designed as a conceptual and practical guide for educators and policy makers at
primary secondary and higher education levels this manual presents ten units on
concepts that are integral to a comprehensive approach to creating a culture of
peace a culture of healing and a culture of excellence in schools education
teaching

Education for Peace Curriculum Manual
2007

this fully updated easy to use manual provides practical advice on the key
tasks facing curriculum leaders allowing you to develop refine and improve the
work you do

Teachers' Guide to Child Development
1930

available for purchase through 3 principles ed talks ated talks com this
teacher s manual paperback learner book under separate title paperback epub
available for schools my guide inside r primary curriculum book i is a series
of story based lessons carefully crafted to teach learners about their natural
inner wisdom or their guide inside based on three principles that are
foundational to all human experience mind consciousness and thought this
remarkable resource offers a hopeful simple way for children youth and adults
to gain new understanding about how they operate from the inside out designed
to maximize personal well being and improve school climate behavior and learner
performance chapters such as discovering my guide inside happiness inside me
and being a okay today provide vocabulary building reflective journaling and a
variety of engaging writing artistic activities and play to help draw out
children s awareness of their own inner wisdom this guide intended for grades k
3 is inclusive of all learners meeting official learning objectives and student
competency standards children naturally experience their wisdom and show
resilience when given a hint about how life works this curriculum promotes that
discovery process and encourages happiness and success in their young lives ed
talks com for more information my guide inside r is a three part comprehensive
pre k 12 story based curriculum covering developmentally appropriate topics in
an ongoing process of learning throughout the entire school career as a teacher
you choose the level of my guide inside that is just right for your students in
your particular school system book i introduction primary book ii continuation
intermediate and book iii advanced secondary with this comprehensive curriculum
school leaders will be able to chart an ongoing instructional plan to share the
principles with students as they move through the grades supplemental picture



book also available whooo has a guide inside by c campsall and j tucker

Curriculum Management and Assessment Manual
2001-11

title temporarily unavailable as we complete updates my guide inside r
secondary curriculum is a series of story based lessons carefully crafted to
teach learners about their natural inner wisdom or their guide inside this
remarkable resource offers a hopeful simple way for us to gain new
understanding about how we operate from the inside out designed to maximize
personal well being and improve school climate behavior and learner performance
chapters such as flawsome and fun understanding the lost thinker making room
for happiness and facing the future in a state of well being provide vocabulary
building reflective journaling and a variety of engaging writing and creative
activities to help draw out teens awareness of their own inner wisdom amazing
free digital media tools are highlighted to enhance each activity in crafting
this guide intended for teens author christa campsall pulls from her years as
an educator to design a curriculum inclusive of all learners meeting official
learning objectives and student competency standards including english language
arts communication thinking personal social health education personal
responsibility and social responsibility universal principles are introduced
making this curriculum for global use with all learners in addition curriculum
guidelines from canada the united kingdom and the united states are referenced
we naturally experience our wisdom and show resilience when given a hint about
how life works this curriculum promotes that discovery process and encourages
happiness and success as teens mature from childhood into adulthood my guide
inside r is a three part comprehensive pre k 12 story based curriculum covering
developmentally appropriate topics in an ongoing process of learning throughout
the entire school career as a teacher you choose the level of my guide inside
that is just right for your students in your particular school system book i
introduction primary book ii continuation intermediate and book iii advanced
secondary with this comprehensive curriculum school leaders will be able to
chart a continuous instructional plan to share the principles with students as
they move through the grades book i is forthcoming enjoy ed talks com for more
information

My Guide Inside (Book I) Teacher's Manual
2018-01-13

features of a curriculum design manual for theological education a learning
outcomes focus by leroy ford fifteen complete descriptions for courses in
various disciplines of theological education all descriptions are in the
learning outcomes format a complete set of goals and objectives upon which each
chapter is based these statements when combined with the goals and objectives
for the manual itself constitute a complete description for a course in



curriculum design in theological education Ó guidelines for elaborating the
essential elements of curriculum design institutional purpose program division
and department purposes scope educational goals and objectives for learners
multiple contexts methodology and instructional and administrative models four
hundred learning outcomes at the level of meaningful performance an emphasis on
making spiritual formation part of every course in the curriculum plan three
essentials for the learning outcomes approach a statement of goals and
objectives use of appropriate methods and activities and development and use of
appropriate testing and evaluation procedures an emphasis on the multiple
contexts which constitute an element of curriculum design twenty questions
which designers must confront in considering the role of affective goals and
objectives in curriculum design in theological education appropriate reader
response opportunities the essentials of a core curriculum glossary of terms
used in curriculum design

My Guide Inside (Book III) Teacher's Manual
2016-07-28

the premiere guide for choosing homeschool curriculum for beginners or veterans
cathy helps you wade through the curriculum jungle to choose what s right for
each of your children reviews of hundreds of books games videos computer
programs parent helps and much much more for all subjects learning styles cathy
helps you determine each child s learning style then choose methods and
resources that fit each child what your child needs to know what is typically
taught at each grade level which resources allow your children to work
independently which work best taught one on one identifying and dealing with
learning disabilities plus a list of consultants for extra help testing the
good and bad of testing different kinds of tests where to get them testing
services addresses phone numbers faxes e mail and web sites for all publishers
and distributors how to consolidate your shopping and save shipping costs

A Curriculum Design Manual for Theological Education
2003-02-26

my guide inside primary curriculum book i is a series of story based lessons
carefully crafted to teach learners about their natural inner wisdom or their
guide inside based on three principles that are foundational to all human
experience mind consciousness and thought this resource offers a hopeful simple
way for children youth and adults to gain new understanding about how they
operate from the inside out designed to maximize personal well being and
improve school climate behavior and learner performance chapters such as
discovering my guide inside happiness inside me and being a okay today provide
vocabulary building reflective journaling and a variety of engaging writing
artistic activities and play to help draw out children s awareness of their own
inner wisdom this guide intended for ages 5 8 is inclusive of all learners



meeting official learning objectives and student competency standards children
naturally experience their wisdom and show resilience when given a hint about
how life works this curriculum promotes that discovery process and encourages
happiness and success in their young lives

Curriculum Policy Manual and Design Guide
1991

designed for secondary school students and based on the teacher oriented
education for peace curriculum manual this text present nine units on concepts
that are integral to creating a culture of peace healing and excellence

Christian Home Educators' Curriculum Manual
1995

my guide inside tm intermediate curriculum is a series of story based lessons
carefully crafted to teach learners about their natural inner wisdom or their
guide inside based on three principles that are foundational to all human
experience mind consciousness and thought as discovered by sydney banks this
remarkable resource offers a hopeful simple way for children youth and adults
to gain new understanding about how they operate from the inside out designed
to maximize personal well being and improve school climate behavior and learner
performance chapters such as discovering my guide inside riding the wave and
wheels of learning keep on turning provide vocabulary building reflective
journaling and a variety of engaging writing and artistic activities to help
draw out children s awareness of their own inner wisdom in crafting this guide
intended for grades 4 7 but adaptable for all ages authors christa campsall and
jane tucker pull from their years as educators to design a curriculum inclusive
of all learners meeting official learning objectives and student competency
standards children naturally experience their wisdom and show resilience when
given a hint about how life works this program promotes that discovery process
and encourages happiness and success in their young lives ed talks com for more
information teen edition and primary edition are forthcoming

My Guide Inside (Book I) Primary Teacher's Manual
Hebrew Language Edition
2022-04-26

this volume offers a compandium of the best ideas analyses and practices
relating to the undergraduate curriculum as described by leading figures in the
field it contains both conceptual and practical information on effective
practices research management and assessment in thirty four original chapters
top practitioners and scholars detail a range of philosophies frameworks
program designs instructional strategies and assessment methods being used to



strengthen and transform the curriculum they examine both the current state of
knowledge and teaching in the disciplines and the forces that will reshape the
curriculum in the coming years the handbook of undergraduate curriculum will
prove valuable both to practitioners as an operating manual or desk reference
and to faculty as a primary text for graduate courses on the curriculum in
addition the book will be a useful tool for those serving on a general
education curriculum committee or conducting a departmental review of a major
program as well as having numerous other practical applications for anyone with
responsibility for or interest in the curriculum

Education for Peace Student Manual
2009-01

the cv handbook is the definitive guide to drafting and updating a curriculum
vitae as used in the american academy the cv handbook sets the record straight
and offers dozens of cv samples to help graduate students new faculty and
tenured faculty prepare a more powerful vita the cv samples used throughout the
book are from multiple disciplines from across the academy

Teachers' Guide to Child Development
1930

this manual is designed to equip teachers with all of the information required
to teach track and field events

Administrator's Guide to Curriculum Mapping
1986

this is the training manual it should be used together with the demo and
training videos

A Teacher's Guide to Standards-Based Learning
2018

this book is organized into three main sections the first section the cv owner
s guide to quote fräulein maria from the sound of music starts at the very
beginning because it is a very good place to start start here if your are a
true beginner to the art of cv writing the second section the cv style guide
provides folks with all the requisite tools and advice they ll need to start
drafting or redrafting a cv the final section of the book cv samples includes
multiple cvs from just about every discipline imaginable we ve even included
interdisciplinary examples professional résumés dual program cvs as well as
condensed and transformed cvs to meet candidate s special needs not all cvs are



used for job seeking find a cv in your discipline or find one with a look and
feel that appeals to you and make it your own there s no right or wrong way to
use this book so find whatever section is most useful to you and begin the work
of creating or recreating your cv if you already have a job and are using this
book to recreate your cv for tenure of other purposes we say welcome and skip
adead to whatever section you ll need to begin your work

My Guide Inside
2016-03-06

the mission of the manhood project is to maximize the positive qualities of
underservedyoung men while minimizing their temptations to engage in at risk
behavior life coach and youth development expert phil black affectionately
known as coach black created the manhood project as a testimony to the positive
role models he personally encountered throughout his youth motivated by the
change that his mentors made within his own life coach black became motivated
to extend that same influence to young men in communities across the country
through the manhood project coach black continues to inspire and challenge
communities to be more proactive while aiding and improving the lives of those
within their community the purpose of this curriculum is to serve as a guide to
educators and community volunteers alike to implement the core lessons of tmp
into afterschool and extracurricular activities if you ve recognized a need
within your community or would just like to make a change knowing that it will
take some structure and guidance then this curriculum was designed specifically
for you this curriculum provides a shell for you to introduce life changing
programming for youth within your community build and customize your own unique
tmp based program flexibly integrate your own ideas and methods into the weekly
lessonsthe only requirements for you to get started commitment passion patience
an open mind leadership fun and love manhood is about being present not perfect

Handbook of the Undergraduate Curriculum
1997

model programs for adolescent sexual health is a directory of the most
promising and proven effective sexual education and prevention programs in the
united states the programs included in this volume were selected for their
demonstrated positive impact on sti pregnancy and hiv aids related risk
behaviors by a group of eminent hiv aids expert scientists the programs also
show effective prevention strategies aimed at a variety of ages children
adolescents college students a variety of ethnic and cultural orientations
latino african american glbt and more and for use in a variety of settings
schools community settings medical clinics and more the following information
is provided for each program listed in the directory the program abstract
summarizes the program including its target clientele site approach components
length staffing requirements program materials and implementation costs the



program rationale and history explains how the program was designed and its
underlying theoretical framework and assumptions program schedule explains the
goals and activities of each program session program materials explains the
necessary materials needed to implement the program note that not all materials
are included in this directory however all can be ordered from sociometrics how
to implement the program explains the ground rules and other necessary steps
prior to implementation evaluating the program explains how the program was
evaluated for its effectiveness

Research in Education
1970

i explore a science textbook for class 1 comprehensively provides all the
materials required for effective learning of the different elementary aspects
of science i explore a series of science textbooks for grades 1 to 8 has been
prepared in conformity with the latest ncert syllabus and the national
curriculum framework 2005 the concepts explained in the books introduce
learners to the world of science in relation to their immediate environment i
explore teacher s manuals besides providing additional resources for teachers
will serve as a useful guide for teaching science in classrooms

Resources in Vocational Education
1980

reviews goal setting what to teach learning styles how to teach planning and
record keeping resource addresses cover

Resources in Education
2001

A Subject Bibliography from Highway Safety Literature
1976

Christian Home Educators' Curriculum Manual
1997-11

CV Handbook
2011-06-28



Report on Activities Under the National Traffic &
Motor Vehicle Safety Act
1970

Safety; a Report on Activities Under the National
Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act
1980

Manpower Development: Education and Training. Revised
Edition
2013*

A Guide to Teaching Athletics in the School
Curriculum
2014-08-01

CABAS International Curriculum and Inventory of
Repertoires for Children from Preschool Through
Kindergarten (C-PIRK)
2011

Info Memo
2016-09-04

CV Handbook
2008-05-22



The Manhood Project
1985
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2011-01-01

Why Smoke?
2002-01

I Explore Primary Teacher's Manual 6
1977

A Guide to Productive Pedagogies
1973

Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series
1988

Research in Education
2000

Montessori geography curriculum manual
1972
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1984
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